
Dauphin Senior Centre  

We want your  

Christmas 

Castoffs! 
We are looking for donations of Christmas decora-

tions or décor to create table centerpieces. 

Things like garland, nativity scene, snowmen, tree 

decorations, sleighs, Santa’s, and elves to name a few!   

Please drop off your donation before November 13th 

as we will be creating on November 14th.  

Attend our Christmas Dinner on December 1st to see 

our creations! 
 

 


